
23/12/2025 

Nazareth School celebrated its Annual Day with the theme “Work for Peace and Ecological 

Justice.” The students captivated the audience with dances and two skits that beautifully 

illustrated the theme, emphasizing the importance of environmental protection and 

sustainability. 

The chief guest, Fr. Marcel Pinto, the Chikmagalur Diocesan Education Director, delivered a 

passionate speech about the need to safeguard natural resources, urging parents, students, and 

staff to consider the future generations who will have access to the planet’s resources. Fr. 

Thomas Kalghatgi added a spiritual touch to the event with his blessing. 

Principal Hilda Lobo spoke to the parents, stressing the urgent need to respond to the cry of 

Mother Earth and take collective action to protect and nurture the environment. 

The guest of honor, Dr. Shabrish, a former student from the first batch, was recognized by the 

entire school community for his extraordinary achievements. In his inspiring speech, he 

shared his experiences at the school and his continued success, motivating everyone in the 

audience. 

Adding to the pride of the day, Principal Hilda Lobo received an exciting call from Sagar 

Hegde, another former student. He shared the news that the satellite built by him and his team 

had been approved and was set to be launched by ISRO. This satellite, India’s first biological 

payload satellite, marks a significant milestone in India’s space history. The announcement 

filled the school community with immense pride, reinforcing Nazareth School’s dedication to 

fostering future leaders who excel in various fields. 

 

 

 

 

28/09/2024 

The Nazareth School family bid a heartfelt farewell to Mrs. Irene Rodrigues during the 

school assembly. Students from Nursery to Class 12 presented her with thanksgiving cards, 

expressing their gratitude and admiration. The farewell was filled with mixed emotions—

both sad and happy—as the school community reflected on her dedicated service. 



 

 

We thank God for her tireless contribution over the past 26 years. Mrs. Rodrigues' love and 

affection have deeply touched the lives of both students and staff, and her presence will 

always be cherished. We wish her all the best in her future endeavours, and her legacy of 

kindness and service will always remain an integral part of the Nazareth School family 

 


